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November 22, 2016 

 

 

Ms. Mary Ippoliti-Smith  

Executive Leadership Team  

Maddie’s Fund 

6150 Stoneridge Mail Road, Suite 125 

Pleasanton, CA 94588 

 

Dear Ms. Ippoliti-Smith:  

 

  

Thank you for your recent donation in the amount of $1,000 to the Napa County 

Animal Shelter’s Spay/Neuter Fund. Your donation will support the Shelter’s spay/neuter 

voucher program. These vouchers assist the community by providing free spay/neuter 

services which help to decrease animal overpopulation.  

 

It is the goal of the Napa County Animal Shelter to humanely care for the animals 

that fall into our care, and over time eliminate the problem of unwanted animals in our 

community. Your support allows us to further this mission.  

 

Thank you for your continuing support. We invite you to visit the shelter to see 

your donation dollars at work.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Alfredo Pedroza  

Chairman of the Board of Supervisors  
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